
Security Screeners 
 

Communication 
 
Ensuring the safety of spectators at our high school sporting events is crucial to create a 
positive and secure environment for everyone. The CASD conducts regular security 
audits and reviews its safety and security processes to identify areas for improvement 
and ensure that safety measures are up to date. 
 
The CASD has recently adjusted and limited the admissions areas to the home and 
visitor gate. We also continue to enforce our clear bag protocols, which have been in 
place since 2022. Beginning, 9/29/2023, the CASD will use Security Screening devices to 
ensure weapons are not brought into the Memorial Stadium.  
 
Guests will walk through the new state-of-the-art security screening devices at both 
gates that do not require the removal of personal items (e.g., keys, cell phones, coats, or 
bags). Simply walk through the system unimpeded. 
 
Guests are asked to arrive early to eliminate lines at the gates for security screenings. All 
guests and their belongings will be subject to security screening upon entering the 
stadium. 


